
I am a landlord in Clackamas County and would like to strongly urge you to oppose HB 2004-
A.  This will hurt not only landlords, but will have unintended negative consequences to renters 
and neighbors as well.  Please, please, oppose this bill as there are other ways to meet the 
housing need without causing undue harm to all.  Thank you for your time and consideration. - 
A. Turner 

 


